Dear Parents and Carers,

World Challenge 2022: Bali

We invite you to attend an information evening to hear about our next empowering form of overseas learning that is set to take place in Bali in 2022. We are proud to be partnering with World Challenge again, to bring a unique experience that will give our students the opportunity to become true life-learners and global citizens. Previous expeditions to India and Vietnam have proven life-changing for students with one describing it as "A truly invaluable experience."

Your child will be/have been introduced to this overseas trip during form time this week. The trip is open to all year 12 students and all year 11 students who intend to attend Trinity School 6th form.

The trip is a 2-week expedition in Bali with opportunities to climb volcanoes, engage with local communities in supporting coastal conservations, canoe, dolphin watch and snorkel.

Given the current pandemic, we are sure there will be lots of questions, therefore Ali, a representative from World Challenge, will be holding an online information evening for students, parents, and guardians on **Tuesday 10th November at 6pm**.

All the details about this trip including the itinerary, safety information, and post COVID information can be found here, along with a link to register for the information evening – https://ourworldchallenge.com/aa6yg2e5/. Please register in advance to access the information evening.

This website is specifically for Trinity School, so please take time to read through all the information ahead of Ali's Parent's evening.

Looking forward to seeing you all there.

Mr Winter and Miss Bates